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In Association with Serenade Foods, ALDI Voluntarily Recalls Kirkwood Broccoli & Cheese Stuffed 

Chicken and Kirkwood Cordon Bleu Stuffed Chicken from Select Stores Due to Possible Salmonella 
Enteritidis Contamination  

 
Batavia, Ill. (August 11, 2021) – In cooperation with Serenade Foods, and out of an abundance of caution, 
ALDI is voluntarily recalling Kirkwood Broccoli & Cheese Stuffed Chicken and Kirkwood Cordon Bleu Stuffed 
Chicken as a precautionary measure due to possible contamination with Salmonella Enteritidis.   
 
According to the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Food Safety and Inspection Service (FSIS), consumption 
of food contaminated with Salmonella can cause salmonellosis, one of the most common bacterial 
foodborne illnesses. The most common symptoms of salmonellosis are diarrhea, abdominal cramps, and 
fever within 12 to 72 hours after eating the contaminated product. The illness usually lasts 4 to 7 days. 
Most people recover without treatment. In some persons, however, the symptoms may be so severe that 
the patient needs to be hospitalized. Older adults, infants, and persons with weakened immune systems 
are more likely to develop more severe symptoms. Individuals concerned about an illness should contact 
their health care provider. 
 
Upon notification from the supplier, ALDI immediately removed the affected product of Broccoli & Cheese 
Stuffed Chicken from select ALDI stores in Delaware, Iowa, Illinois, Indiana, Michigan, Minnesota, North 
Dakota, New Jersey, New York, Pennsylvania, South Dakota, and Wisconsin. 
 
Additionally, ALDI immediately removed the affected product of Cordon Bleu Stuffed Chicken from select 
ALDI stores in Alabama, Connecticut, Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Iowa, Indiana, Kentucky, Massachusetts, 
Maryland, Minnesota, Mississippi, North Carolina, North Dakota, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, 
Ohio, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, South Carolina, South Dakota, Tennessee, Texas, Virginia, 
Vermont, Wisconsin, and West Virginia. 
 
The items were also available for purchase through the company’s partnership with Instacart, a grocery 
delivery service. 
 
The affected products are:  
 
Product Name Package Description UPC Code  Best If Used By 
Kirkwood Stuffed 
Chicken, Broccoli & 
Cheese 

5 oz. individually plastic 
wrapped packages 

4099100005219 February 24, 2023 

Kirkwood Stuffed 
Chicken Cordon Bleu 

5 oz. individually plastic 
wrapped packages 

4099100007916 February 25, 2023 

 
No other ALDI products are affected by this recall.  
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ALDI takes the safety and integrity of the products it sells seriously. If customers have product affected by 
this voluntary recall, they should discard it immediately or return it to their local store for a full refund. 
 
Customers and media with questions may contact the Serenade Foods Hotline by calling (866) 873-7589 
or by emailing hotline@serenadefoods.com. 
 
ALDI sincerely regrets any inconvenience and concern this voluntary recall may cause. 
 
About ALDI U.S.   
One of America's fastest growing retailers, ALDI operates more than 2,000 stores across 37 states. Since 
1976, ALDI has offered a unique shopping experience that is designed to save customers money on the 
groceries they want most while never having to compromise on quality or selection. For more information 
about ALDI, visit aldi.us. 
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